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Dear Mr. Chairman:

In accordance with Section 523 of the FY 1994-95 Foreign
Relations Authorization Act, Public Law No. 103-236, I am
pleased to submit on behalf of the Secretary of State the
report, "People's Mojahedin of Iran."

The Administration has welcomed the opportunity to conduct
a comprehensive review of the People's Mojahedin of Iran. The
U.S. Government has been monitoring the group's activities
since the 1970s. We believe the report to be a balanced and
comprehensive analysis.

Consideration of this issue suggests it may be appropriate
to take this opportunity to restate the Administration's policy
towards the government of Iran. We want to be clear that our
conclusions about the Mojahedin do not in any way imply support
for the behavior of the current regime in Iran. As you are
aware, longstanding U.S. policy on Iran has been based on an
unvarying premise: Iran should not enjoy the benefits of
normal, state-to-state relations with other countries so long
as it acts in ways that fall outside generally understood
patterns of acceptable government behavior.

The Honorable
Lee H. Hamilton, Chairman,
Committee on Foreign Affairs,
House of Representatives.
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